

Next Week our whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to use kind words

Dear Parents

Due to the nativity and Christmas activities, tests will now take place after the holidays. Thank you for your understanding.

UPDATE

****Tests *****

- 1. **Monday 8**th **January 2024 Spellings** will take place. Please learn these as there will be a formal test in their test books.
- 2. **Friday 12**th **January 2024 Timetable test** will take place. We will be starting again after the holidays with the five times table. We completed the ten times table this week. Please practise these as they are the basis for solid mathematical learning.

In English, the children have been writing the inserts for their Christmas cards. We are now trying to write longer sentences and use punctuation.

In Maths this week the children have completed lots of work on adding. They have worked so hard!

Notes. Please look at the notes below:

- 1. Please send in a named carrier bag so that we can store your child's costume. Thank you if you have sent one in already.
- 2. There is still space at the singing club at lunchtime in Remove, and if you would like your child to join please email the office. It is run by Miss Beaumont and it's very good.
- 3. Reading we will try our best and hear the children read as normal but with the nativity practises it might not be always possible. Thank you for your understanding.
- 4.Using a knife and fork. Please encourage your child to use cutlery at home as we are noticing children still using their fingers.

Calendar Dates -

November	
Mon 27	Parent Forum (8.15-9.15am)
	Flu Immunisation (KG-FIV) (9.00am)
Tues 28	Breakfast with Chef Matty (8.30am) (Hall)
Fri 1	FPTA Non-uniform day – Bring one gift per family

We hope you all have a lovely weekend

Cheryl Falconer & Claire Bell